
CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER
Welcome to the Spring 2 edition of the curriculum newsletter. You will find lots of information about your child’s learning. Our current 

learning journey is going to be all about Trade. We are investigating the question, ‘What affect does Trade have on our everyday life?’
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Trade 

Our Learning Journey this half term is based around the 

Trade and how this impacts the world around us. The 

children will be able to discover trade links across the 

globe and how produce that we see in the supermarket 

makes the journey from farm to fork. Furthermore, in 

writing we will be looking at some of the negativities 

around trade to produce some emotive pieces. Our 

class novel this half term will be ‘Journey to Jo’Burg’ by 

Beverley Naidoo.

Exciting Dates…

On Thursday 21st March, the children will 
be participating in ‘Enterprise Day’. This 
will be an opportunity for the children to 
showcase their learning about trade, 
how products can impact the world 
and implement their newfound 
knowledge of Fairtrade by selling 
products they have both made and 
purchased to adults in their group’s 
‘shop’.

Stay and…

On Friday 1st March, we will be having a Stay and 

World Book Day afternoon where parents are 

welcome. You will have the chance to read with 

your child and participate in World Book Day 

activities.

Project Homework

Our homework will continue to be 

project based this year. A ‘Homework 

Menu’ will be available with 

information about possible projects. 

The aim is to encourage your child to 

research and access homework for 

their own learning style. Your child 

also has EdShed and MyMaths 

homework to complete which is set 

each week.

The Year 5 PE days will 
continue to be on Thursdays 
and Fridays each week. Pupils 
need to ensure that they bring 
the appropriate kit on each of 
these days including a plain 
red t-shirt, black shorts or 
tracksuit bottoms and a 
change of suitable footwear.

PE



HOMEWORK MENU
Our current learning journey is Trade. This half term we would like you to complete the following learning 
projects at home:
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We need your help! Traders all 
over the world are crying out for 

new products to sell. What could 

your product be?

Create your very own product 

and remember to include its 

price and functions!

Warning! Products have been found in Maltby 

that are not Fairtrade! 

Your task is to take pictures of as many 

Fairtrade products in your home and stores 

around Maltby as possible!

Draw, sketch or paint your 

very own portrait of a 

worker. 

The choice of task is yours, choose wisely 

and we look forward to seeing your projects. 

If you need any help or advice on your 

project just ask. It might be a good idea to 

ask your grown up to help you as well. 
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